# VANCE INSIGHTS **NEWS & STORIES**





## **Our President's Message**



Dear HMC Residents, As we head into February, I want to share with you an important opportunity for those looking to attend secondary schooling at a 2-year, 4-year, or technical school. Hunt Military Communities, in partnership with the Hunt Heroes Foundation, is once again excited to sponsor fourth annual scholarship program. This year we will be awarding 18 scholarships totaling \$50,000. Those eligible include any active service

member or their dependents. This is open to any branch of our armed forces and you do not need to be a Hunt Military Communities resident. All scholarship applications must be filled out online at: https://learnmore.scholarsapply.org/ huntheroesscholarship. The deadline to submit a nomination is February 22, 2022, at 3 pm CST, or until 50 applications are received, whichever comes first. Even if you do not have a need this year, we invite you to share this opportunity with someone who qualifiesThis is one of many charitable endeavors Hunt Military Communities is actively pursuing. We have supported several of the top rated charities that serve our active duty & military veteran populations to include career transition, homes, education, and mental health. Our support for these organizations, Tunnels to Towers, Hire Heroes USA, Travis Manion Foundation, and our Hunt Heroes Foundation Scholarships are all part of our desire to go above and beyond providing housing and property management services to our nation's heroes and their families. Thank you very much for choosing to live with HMC, and we hope you have a wonderful month! Sincerely,

Brvan Stann



**Hunt Military Communities** President & Chief Exectutive Officer



## Welcome To the Team

We would like to say a Big Congratulations to our New Community Director Sally Eveland.

#### **Freeze Warning:**

Cold temps are upon us. As the temperatures drops, pipes can freeze and burst. When the temperature outside drops below 32 degrees, we ask that you drip your inside faucets to prevent the pipes from freezing, also un hook all water hoses.

#### **Up coming Contest:**

Show us your Valentine Contest Starts Feb 1st and ends Feb 10th, "Show us your Valentine" put a photo of you and your valentine in the comment section on our contest post on the Vance Family Housing page to win \$25. gift card. Winner will be announced Feb 11th.

Children's Valentine Card Contest Starts Feb 9th and ends Feb 15th, Have your child/ children make a Valentine card and put it on our contest post on the Vance Family Housing page to win \$25. gift card. Winners will be announced Feb 16th.

Pet of the month: Starts Feb 18th and ends Feb 24th, put your pet's photo on the comment of the contest post on the Vance Family Housing page to win a \$25. gift card. Winner will be announced Feb 25th.

### **Important Reminders:**

We will be Closed Presidents' Day Feb 21st.

Tuesday's are trash pickup days. Thursday's are Pest Control Day's.

#### **Dates to Remember:**

February 2nd - Ground Hogs Day February 4th - USO Birthday February 9th-National Pizza Day February 14th-Valentine's Day February 21st - President's Day February 25th - National Chili Day

#### **Office Staff**

Sally Eveland - Community Director Tanya Prochaska-Resident Service Specialist

#### **MAINTENANCE STAFF**

Travis Williams - Maintenance Supervisor Junior Lokeijak- Maintenance Technician